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20th June 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Ofsted Inspection – 15th and 16th June 2023 

 

I would like to thank those parents who took the time to complete the Parent View survey last 

week as part of our Ofsted inspection and to those who sent in messages of support. 

 

I am not allowed to provide feedback on the judgements at this point, due to legal 

technicalities.   The report has yet to be written followed by a period of consultation and 

Ofsted need to carry out their own quality assurance.  

 

In most circumstances Ofsted will publish the final report on the Ofsted reports website 

within 38 working days of the end of the inspection. Once the final report has been received, 

we will ensure that all parents of registered pupils in the school receive a copy within 5 days.  

This will be either via email or published on the school website.  

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all families for their continued support and I 

look forward to sharing the full details with you in a few weeks’ time.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Aston Smith 

Headteacher 

 
 


